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Dear whomever may be reading this, 

 

I am a 21 year old Australian man. I have seen how ,especially NSW, Police operate in this 
country with a careless abandon for any protocol or procedure. Following logic, because our 
wonderful country has laws to prevent these things happening, it is evident that the lack of 
oversight of our law enforcement officials. I think the behaviour that I have personally 
witnessed, and been subject too, is not to the enlightened standards of our beautiful, peaceful 
and democratic nation. Police are people too and should not be held above the rest of us.  

 

Thank you for your consideration 


